
1:12 PM, 2025-03-06

MUNICIPALITY OF BAYHAM
TEMPORARY

ROAD CLOSURE
Sandytown Road 

From Stewart Road to Maple Grove Line

Effective: Immediately

Estimated Re-opening: 3:00 PM, March 11, 2025

Road will not be passable for Emergency Vehicles

Reason:     Sandytown road is closed between 8525 and 9238. 
Due to a soft road base. Local and emergency vehicles can access 8525 from 
Heritage line and 9238 from Maple Grove line.

For further information, contact:
Municipality of Bayham
56169 Heritage Line, PO Box 160
Straffordville ON N0J 1Y0
T:  519-866-5521 
F: 519-866-3884
E: publicworks@bayham.on.ca
www.bayham.on.ca 
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